P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919

(907) 828-8254 Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org
Meeting: October 26, 2022 — Regular Board of Education Meeting
Category: Business Item
Subject: Lease with the City of Thorne Bay for the Land that the SISD Restaurant
Occupies
RECOMMENDATION

It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the November 1, 2022
through October 31, 2023 lease with the City of Thorne Bay for the land that the SISD
restaurant occupies.

PERTINENT FACTS:

This is a continuation of the lease for the land that the SISD restaurant occupies. The District
has leased the land from the City of Thorne Bay since 2014 and, for the past four years, sublet
the land to Coffman Cove Development, LLC. The Thorne Bay City Council approved
continuing the lease for another year under the more favorable terms of a five-year short-term
lease.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the November 1, 2022 through October 31, 2023 lease with the City of Thorne
Bay for the land that the SISD restaurant occupies.
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